From: Huang Peter
To: Gian Martire

Subject: Approval for the renovation of the Marina Plaza Shopping Center in Cupertino

Date: Tuesday, November 1, 2022 8:30:50 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Gian,
I am writing this in support for the approval of the Marina Plaza Shopping Center in Cupertino.
Best Regards!
Peter and Aihwa Huang
10369 Tula Lane, Cupertino

Sent from my iPhone

From: Brian Young
To: Gian Martire

Subject: Expressing my support for the proposed renovation of the Marina Plaza

Date: Tuesday, November 1, 2022 4:42:07 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

November 1, 2022

To: Planning Commission

City of Cupertino

From: Brian Young b.young06@gmail.com

I am a resident of Cupertino and support the proposed redevelopment of the Marina Shopping Center. Cupertino needs more housing opportunities, especially for entry-level home buyers like my family.

It has been difficult to find new condominium housing choices in Cupertino. Most of the buildings are 15+ years old.

Please approve this project.

Thank you.

Brian Young 21690 Olive Ave Cupertino, CA 95014